
Dear Parents and Carers,

What a week we've had. Science week has prompted many 
conversations throughout the school, from famous scientists, 
exciting experiments to future jobs the children are interested in. 
Many thanks to PFORS for funding our most exciting new additions 
... great excitement flooded the school with the hatching of our 
first 2 ducklings. They will stay with us all of next week, so please 
pop in to share the joy they've bought to the school.

Thank you for your support with our fundraising efforts for Comic 
Relief today - the children's hairstyles were truly amazing. We have 
been thinking about justice in the context of our own lives and 
worldwide, so it was great to see so many children supporting this 
important fundraising. We'll update you with Randwick's
contribution next week.

Best wishes,
The Governing Board
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Diary Dates

Please ensure meal 
bookings for week 

commencing 27th March 
are made by midnight on 

the 21st March

Please see next week’s 
bulletin below 

Owls/Buzzards
School Trip Tuesday 21st

March Cotswold Wildlife 
Park

REMINDER

The coach will be leaving
from Stratford Park at 9:00;
children will need to meet us
at Stratford Park as 8:50 prompt, so
we can register them before leaving.
We aim to arrive back at Stratford
Park at 3:30 to allow you to pick up
siblings from school.

The children will need to wear their
school uniform and have a warm,
water proof coat, a packed lunch
and water bottle in a rucksack.



EVENT AFTER SCHOOL

Monday

20th March

Guitar Lessons

Tuesday

21st March

Piano Lessons

Buzzards/Owls trip to Cotswold 

Wildlife Park.  Coach leaves from

Stratford Park at 9am.  Please meet 

Miss Aldous and Mrs Donaldson at 

Stratford Park at 8.50am. Please 

provide a packed lunch.

Kestrels Swimming lessons

Please ensure your child brings their 

swimming kit to school

Cross Country Club 3.15-4.15pm

Please book school lunches for week 

commencing 27th March by midnight 

Tuesday 21st March

Wednesday

22nd March

Forest School 

Owls/ Y4 am

Y1/Y2 pm 

please ensure you child wears 
appropriate clothing. Full outdoor kit. 
Hat, gloves warm coat, waterproofs, 
extra warm socks. No trainers and  
will need to have footwear to change 

into when in the school building.

Forest School After School Club Starts

Pre booked sessions – please book 

directly

https://bookwhen.com/allseasonsfor

estschool

Thursday 

23rd March Drum Lessons

Friday

24th March

PE sessions for Buzzards, Kestrels and 

Hawks

Please can the children wear PE kit to 

school

Celebration Worship – 2.40pm in the 

Church

Parents/grandparents are welcome to 

join us

WEEKLY BULLETIN

https://bookwhen.com/allseasonsforestschool


CLASS NEWS

Buzzards

Owls

Owls have loved watching the eggs hatch – some of the children were secretly hoping 

for dragons or penguins!  We have taught them how to eat and drink. On Monday the 

ducks will be having swimming lessons.

KC

Top Doodle Class: 

Kestrels

Top Doodler: 

Emma Wilson

What a rainy week, but it didn't stop us from working hard 

and learning a lot in Buzzards.

The children had the opportunity to go and plant some 

strawberries, potatoes, and lettuce to name a few in the mini-

allotment with nanny Aldous and Miss Parsons earlier this 

week.

Some of the seeds we planted a week ago have already 

started to germinate, and we've started to keep track of our 

findings.

In DT, the children have been working very hard on their 

hand puppet designs and sewing projects. Thank you to all 

that volunteered.



Kestrels

Hawks

In Sparrowhawks class this week, as part of our science about the Earth and Space, 
we had fun making and measuring craters! We worked in groups and thought 
carefully about the different variables that may affect the size of a crater. We thought 
about the height from which the meteor was dropped, the angle it hit the earth at, 
the mass of the meteor and also the density of the ground that it was hitting. We 
thought carefully about how we were going to record our results in a table and then 
used the data to generate a graph. We showed great team work and worked really 
hard in our groups to gather our results.

We have loved throwing ourselves into 
our science this week! We found out 
about what jobs in science interest the 
children and heard about some scientists 
that inspire us.

In our science topic, we found out how 
water is transported in a plant. We 
learned how transpiration and capillary 
action draws water up the stem. We 
found these practical demonstrations of 

capillary action fascinating.



Jay – for persevering with some extremely 
challenging maths problems

Leia – for persevering with challenging maths 
problems

WEEKLY AWARDS

Matilda – for being resilient all week, through all of 
our assessment and having a go at all of the 
questions

Bella – for always trying your best and having a go 
at every task, even when you find things tricky

Joe - for a fantastic attitude towards challenges.

Ebon - for brilliant effort and enthusiasm in 
swimming.

Olive - for fantastic progress in her Maths.

Jessica – for always coming into school with a 
smile on your face and being respectful to  

others.

Albie – for his great work in DT learning to sew

Elsie – for not giving up when she found the 
sewing difficult in DT

Eli – for being brave and holding the ducklings

Elsie – for her amazing writing in drawing club

Bella – for super independence in her writing

Lenny – for demonstrating superb hockey skills

Harrison– for demonstrating superb hockey skills

Holly– for demonstrating superb hockey skills

Elijah– for demonstrating superb hockey skills



ATLAS SPORTS

The children have enjoyed learning 
new hockey skills this week in our PE 
sessions


